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Launching our GRB4GBV Project in Calabar 

On the 21st of November, we carried out our inception project in Calabar, for the start of our new 

project “Gender Responsive Budgeting for Gender Base Violence Prevention and Mitigation 

(GRB4GBV)” which is funded by The African Women Development Fund. This event convened 

diverse group of Civil Society Organizations who are also committed to addressing the GBV 

pandemic. 

 

The 88th edition of The Nextier Group's monthly Power Dialogue 

Our Executive Director virtually joined other experts in the energy sector for the 88th edition of 

The Nextier Group's monthly Power Dialogue, on the 23rd of November. The session analyzed 

the viability of electric and natural gas-powered vehicles and also examined mechanisms to 

enhance e-mobility in Nigeria. She majorly spoke about gender mainstreaming in e- mobility and 

called for an inclusive EV adoption in Nigeria. 

       

 



16 Days of Activism Against Older Women’s Abuse Campaign 

Starting from November 25th, we actively participated in the global 16 Days of Activism 

campaign, centering our efforts around the theme "16 Days of Activism Against Older Women's 

Abuse". Leveraging visuals captured during our October awareness campaign funded by Global 

Affairs Canada through ActionAid Nigeria, on caregiving for older women, we’ve been engaging 

in an e-campaign on our social media platforms, raising awareness about the prevalence of abuse 

against older women and educating the audience on the importance of caregiving for this 

demography. 

 

 

Launched a Project that advocates for Gender Responsive Budgeting for Custodial Centers  

On November 29th, CGE Africa and the Prisoners’ Rehabilitation and Welfare Action (PRAWA), 

launched a project, focusing on assessing rehabilitation programs and government budgets for 

female inmates and their children in Nigerian correctional centers, funded by the MacArthur 

Foundation.  The workshop, attended by representatives from Civil Society Organizations and 

Government Agencies, fostered diverse perspectives and recommendations, laying the 

groundwork for a comprehensive and inclusive approach to meet the needs of female inmates 

and their children. 

 

 

 

 



 

Courtesy Visit by the Gender and Blue Economy Working Group (GBEE-WOG) 

On November 29, 2023, the National Working Group on Gender and Blue Economy, headed by 

Funmilayo Arowoogun, extended a courtesy visit to the Lagos State Ministry of Agriculture. The 

focus of this visit was to initiate discussions and explore potential collaborations aimed at 

enhancing inclusivity within Lagos State's blue economy sector in 2024.  GBEE-WOG is hosted 

and coordinated by CGE Africa. 

 

 

 

 

 


